
  

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS 

  

CANCELLATION OF RFQ 

 

Amatola Water Board hereby notifies the Public that the following RFQ’s have been cancelled.  

 

RFQ / Bid 

Number 
RFQ Description 

RFQ -088-23/24 SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF MATERIAL REQUIRED TO SECURE 
PUMP STATIONS. 

 

Enquiries: - Ms M. Mahebe 

SCM Official: E-mail address: mmahebe@amatolawater.co.za 

 

 


